
Do you enjoy reading? 
 

COMMUNITY BOOK GROUP 
 

READING EMOTIONS: LOVE IN FICTION 
 

 

Would you like to discuss the books you read? 

Are you interested in how men’s and women’s 

attitudes to love and family relationships have 

changed over the last three hundred years? 
 

You are invited to join our community book group. 

Membership is open to men and women of all ages.	
  	
  

The group is run by Sally Holloway and Jane 

Mackelworth, from the Queen Mary Centre for the 

History of the Emotions.	
  We will be reading 

neglected works on love and relationships written by 

British women c. 1750-1950. 

Meetings will take place at the Bromley by Bow centre in east London, one 

Friday each month 6-7.30pm, from April to September 2015. Books and 

refreshments will be provided free of charge.	
   

If you would like to join, or have friends, family or neighbours in London 

who may be interested in participating, please email  

communitybookgroup@outlook.com   

 


